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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – January 7, 2025 
 
ACC Foundation Accepting Scholarship Applications  
 
The Alpena Community College Foundation announces that scholarship applications are being 
accepted through March 31, 2025 for students who plan to attend Alpena Community College 
during the 2025/2026 academic year. The ACC Foundation offers 236 individually named 
scholarships and many scholarships offer multiple awards. These scholarships have been 
generously provided by individuals, businesses, community groups, alumni, and a variety of 
private sources. 
 
The ACC Foundation has been providing students with scholarship support since 1982, and it’s 
an important part of their mission. More than $4.3 million has been awarded in scholarships over 
the past 42 years. Most recently, for the 2024/2025 academic year 287 scholarships were 
awarded totaling $208,100.00. 
 
Applications are now available on campus in the financial aid office, ACC Foundation office, or 
online at https://discover.alpenacc.edu/admissions/future_students/scholarships.php. The 
deadline to apply for scholarships is March 31, 2025.  
 
For more information about applying for scholarships or how to establish a scholarship fund, 
contact the ACC Foundation Interim Executive Director, Penny Boldrey, at 989.358.7297 or 
boldreyp@alpenacc.edu. 


